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Principal’s
 Message

Education is not just about
acquiring knowledge; it’s about
cultivating the ability to think

critically, adapt to new
challenges, and continuously

improve.

Dear Students, Teachers and Parents,

As we move forward in our academic
journey, I want to take a moment to reflect
on the importance of learning and progress. 
Each of us has the potential to achieve great
things, but reaching that potential requires
dedication, effort, and a commitment to
personal growth. Learning is a lifelong
process, and every step we take, no matter
how small, brings us closer to our goals.

To our parents, your partnership is crucial
in this journey. Your encouragement and
involvement in your child's education make
a significant difference. Let's work together
to create a supportive atmosphere where
learning is celebrated and progress is
recognized.

In conclusion, let us all commit to a culture
of continuous learning and improvement.
Remember, progress is not about
perfection; it’s about being better today
than we were yesterday. Together, we can
achieve great things.

To our students, I encourage you to
embrace each learning opportunity
with enthusiasm. Understand that
mistakes are not setbacks but
stepping stones toward
improvement. Strive not just for
academic success but also for
personal growth. Set high
standards for yourself and work
consistently towards achieving
them.

To our teachers, your role in this
process is invaluable. Your
guidance and support shape the
minds of our students and inspire
them to push their boundaries.
Continue to foster a positive and
inclusive learning environment
where every student feels
empowered to learn and grow.

Thank you for your ongoing
dedication and hard work. 
Let's continue to strive for

excellence in everything we do.

Principal Richard Monteiro 



WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL
Dear Parent,

Greetings from City Private School!

As we step into September, I want

to share on the following points that

I’m particularly excited about:

1. Focus on Student Well-Being:

Your child’s well - being is at the

heart of everything we do. We will

continue to promote a safe,

nurturing, and inclusive

environment where every student

feels supported. Our dedicated

team of educators is here to ensure

that your child not only succeeds

academically but also thrives

socially and emotionally. 

Let us know of any untoward issue

that may pertain to your child, and

we’ll address it in the appropriate

manner.

2. Academic Excellence:

We are committed to providing high

- quality education that challenges

and inspires our students whilst

also ensuring that discipline

remains at the center of each child’s

journey. I’d like to remind our

students to prepare earnestly for

the Half Yearly Examination in

October. It’s better to shape - up a

study plan from now on.

3. Strong Relationships and Open
Communication:
I believe that strong relationships are the

foundation of a successful school, and

I’m looking forward to our school and

teachers communicating with you in a

better manner. I believe in maintaining

open lines of communication between

home and school. You can expect regular

updates from the Class Teacher / Subject

Teachers regarding your child’s progress

and school events. Please ensure your

contact information is current, so you

don’t miss any important

announcements.

Wishing your child a happy learning

journey ahead!

Regards,

Daniel Alexander Dawes

Vice Principal



Ms Hala Ramdan
Head of Parent Liaison & Arabic Executive Secretary

Welcome 
Back

Dear Students,
Welcome back! As we continue our journey,
remember that success is not just about
reaching your destination but about the
effort and dedication you put in along the
way. Take pride in your work, stay focused,
and keep pushing forward. 
Let’s make this session a time of
outstanding achievements!

The sky's the limit when you believe in yourself. 



WELCOME
BACK TO
SCHOOL 

This is your chance to set new goals,

try new things, and push yourself to

achieve more than you ever thought

possible.Whether you’re looking to

improve your grades, participate in

new activities, or deepen your

understanding of the subjects you

love, now is the time to make it

happen.

Our school community is here to

support you every step of the way.

We believe in your abilities and are

committed to helping you reach your

full potential.

Dear Students,
Welcome back! I hope you’ve
had a restful and enjoyable
break, and now, it’s time to dive
into the second half of our
school year with renewed focus
and enthusiasm. 

Mr Mohammed Mohsin
HR & Admin Manager



NOTHING IN LIFE IS TO BE
FEARED, IT IS ONLY TO BE

UNDERSTOOD.

Titration of Oxalic Acid in KMNO4
(Chemistry Practical)

–Marie Curie, 
physicist, chemist, and winner of two Nobel Prizes known for discovering

radioactivity, radium, and polonium

Grade - 11SBA



HONOUR IN ACTION 28 Aug 2024

Emirati Women’s Day 2024



Upcoming Events Math Week
Sep 9- 13, 2024

An initiative by 
Mr Nahas 
(Head of the Mathematics
Department at City Private
School) and Team

ATHEMATICS
AGIC 
OMENTS  M

Working model of corresponding angles for display
during the Math Week



COFFEE TUESDAYS WITH
PRINCIPAL

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

You’re invited to
our Coffee
Morning with the
Principal! 
This is a great opportunity to
connect, share your ideas, and get
to know what’s going on in our
school community. 
We hope to see you there!

 A KINDERGARTEN INITIATIVE ....



DEBATE
TournamentTournament

The Intellectual Showdown is on!

AI vs Human: The
Future of

Intelligence
Theme

March, 2025 Group: Grades 8 & 9

Preliminary selection of speakers
will be done by English Teachers -

September 2 - 6, 2024

Face off Team Battles - September 9 - 28, 2024
Winning Teams will compete in the Inter - School Debate

hosted by City Private School - November 6,  2024.

To participate in the preliminary selection, students
should rehearse well and present a 2 minute speech

during their selection in the English Class in favour or
against the topic.

Upcoming Events



No matter what challenges you may face, remember
that you have the strength and ability to overcome
them. Each of you has unique talents and potential,
and this is your chance to shine. Embrace the
journey ahead with an open mind and a positive
attitude, knowing that your hard work and
determination will lead you to success.
We believe in you, and we’re here to support you
every step of the way. Let’s tackle this session with
passion, perseverance, and a commitment to
making it our best yet.
Welcome back, and let’s make every moment count!

Mr Yusuf Senaran
Happiness and Support Desk

Welcome Back



WELCOME
BACK

Welcome back to our little learning world! 

We’ve missed you and can’t wait to see all the

wonderful things you’ll accomplish in the

term ahead. Let’s make it full of happiness,

creativity, and lots of wonderful memories!
Ms Shameem Shahanavas

KG Supervisor



Welcome back to a new chapter in your  school
journey! The year ahead is full of possibilities.

Whether it’s in the classroom, on the field, or on
stage, let’s strive to be our best and support each

other along the way.

Ms Sabeen Nawaz
Primary Supervisor



Welcome back, everyone!  Approach each day
with a positive attitude and a readiness to learn.

Remember, I’m here to help you navigate any
challenges and to celebrate your achievements.

Mr Prabhakaran Manavalan
Boys Supervisor

Welcome back! The school is buzzing
with excitement to have you here. I’m

looking forward to seeing your hard work
and dedication shine throughout the

year.

Ms Bhakhtawer Bashir
Girls Supervisor



WELCOME BACK
TO SCHOOL

Whether you're interested in sports, arts,
academic competitions, or community
service, there's something for everyone to
get involved in. I encourage each of you to
step out of your comfort zones, try
something new, and make the most of all
the opportunities available.
Remember, the connections you make and
the experiences you gain outside the
classroom are just as important as your
academic achievements. Let’s work
together to make this year not only
productive but also unforgettable.
Here’s to a year full of fun, growth, and
success!
Welcome back!

Ms Priya Vinod
Activity Coordinator



WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL

“Hey, my little sunshines!
I hope you had a wonderful vacation.
Here we are, stepping into another
fun-filled section of the academic
year! I wish each and every one of
you a fantastic year ahead, where
you can be the best version of
yourself. 

Let our motto be: "Be kind, talk smart, and act polite."

As your counselor, you are all my
precious little ones, and I wish nothing
but the best for you.” 
  

Let’s create many more
memories filled with 
knowledge and love. 

Ms Shabnam Kareem
School Counselor

Dear Students,

Welcome back! As we step into the
next chapter of our school year, I
want to remind you that every day
is a new opportunity to grow, learn,
and become the best version of
yourself.

Ms Jasdip Kaur
Marketing Officer

City University Ajman



Welcome back! As you step into a new school
year, remember that each day brings new

opportunities. Whether you’re preparing for
college, exploring careers, or making lifelong

memories, we’re here to help you succeed. Let’s
make this year your best one yet!

Ms Radwa Alaaeldin
Head of Islamic Studies Department

WELCOME BACK

Dr Ammarah  Siddiqui
School Doctor

Welcome back, everyone! As your school
doctor, my goal is to help you feel your best so

you can enjoy every moment of this school
year. Let’s make health, a top priority together!



THE PATH TO KNOWLEDGE
IS PAVED WITH CURIOSITY

AND EXPLORATION



Let’s embrace each
day with

enthusiasm and
curiosity. 

Here’s to a
fantastic year

ahead!


